
Standards Based Report Card 
Habits & Behavior Rubric 

 
Criteria  4 3 2 1 

Prepared for Class 

Student brings materials 
to class, is on time for 
class, and has before-
class assignments 
completed 92% - 100% of 
the time.  

Student brings materials 
to class, is on time for 
class, and has before-
class assignments 
completed 84% - 91% of 
the time. 

Student brings materials 
to class, is on time for 
class, and has before-
class assignments 
completed 72% - 83% of 
the time. 

Student brings materials 
to class, is on time for 
class, and has before-
class assignments 
completed 72% or less of 
the time.  

Contributes to 
Positive Learning 

Environment 

Student respects the 
learning environment, 
contributes to class in a 
positive manner, is on 
task and productive, and 
works cooperatively with 
peers 92%-100% of the 
time.  

Student respects the 
learning environment, 
contributes to class in a 
positive manner, is on 
task and productive, and 
works cooperatively with 
peers 84%-91% of the 
time. 

Student respects the 
learning environment, 
contributes to class in a 
positive manner, is on 
task and productive, and 
works cooperatively with 
peers 72%-83% of the 
time. 

Student respects the 
learning environment, 
contributes to class in a 
positive manner, is on 
task and productive, and 
works cooperatively with 
peers 72% or less of the 
time.  

Follows 
Classroom Rules 

Student complies with 
behavior expectations, 
follows directions, and 
maintains appropriate use 
of materials 92%-100% of 
the time.  

Student complies with 
behavior expectations, 
follows directions, and 
maintains appropriate use 
of materials 84%-91% of 
the time.  

Student complies with 
behavior expectations, 
follows directions, and 
maintains appropriate use 
of materials 72%-83% of 
the time.  

Student complies with 
behavior expectations, 
follows directions, and 
maintains appropriate use 
of materials 72% or less of 
the time.  

Completes Work 
in a Timely 

Manner 

Student completes and 
turns in class work, 
projects, and homework 
92%-100% of the time.  

Student completes and 
turns in class work, 
projects, and homework 
84%-91% of the time. 

Student completes and 
turns in class work, 
projects, and homework 
72%-83% of the time. 

Student completes and 
turns in class work, 
projects, and homework 
72% or less of the time. 

 


